
Reference #: 2024-92-IP 

From:  Inpatient & Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development & Program 

Support Contractor 

Sent:   July 3, 2024 

To:   IQR Improve 

Subject:     THA/TKA PRO-PM Submissions Updates

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

The Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) System has been updated for Total Hip Arthroplasty/Total Knee 
Arthroplasty (THA/TKA) Patient-reported Outcome-based Performance measure (PRO-PM) submissions.

The questions on the Data Form have been reordered to match File Upload and enhancements have been 
made to File Upload error messages to further explain any submissions errors found.

THA/TKA PRO-PM reporting year 2026 Pre-Op and reporting year 2025 Post-Op submissions began on July 
1, 2024 and end on September 30, 2024.

The Single Survey PDF export is coming soon!

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ Support 
Center: 
QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 
866.288.8912 

mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov
https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login


TTY: 877.715.6222 
Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system.




